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Your Submission: library - pool closure nm 
 
I have signed a petition to save our libraries and would also like to register my 
strong opposition to any down-sizing of community facilities, including local 
pools. We see more and more gated and exclusive developments which 
provide many facilities for their inhabitants and it is sad to think that older 
parts of the city risk losing these valued facilities. I would have to use my car 
to go to another library, along with many others. I just endorse all that has 
been put forward relating to this matter – I can hardly believe that it has even 
been mooted as a possibility. 
 
How about scrapping our sister city links – how many people in this city even 
know what they are or derive any benefit from them. And why don’t you all try 
mediating disputes such as the row over a fair rental for the use of the strip 
instead of litigation – and drop any thought of taking the brothel issue to 
court. Spend our rates on us and our children. 
 
Marie Woods 

 


